

Tom Goynes Goynes Canoe Livery Route 1, Box 558 Martindale, Texas, 78655

Dear Tom:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily avilable to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: Wilderness Equipment
Canoesport
Whitewater Experience
P.A.R Canoe Outfitters



Pat Isley P.A.R. Canoe Outfitters 1615 Witte Road Houston, Texas 77080

Dear Pat:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily available to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: Wilderness Equipment
Goynes Canoe Livery
Whitewater Experience
Canoesperox 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588



Bruce Gillam Canoesport 7335 Rampart #104 Houston, Texas April 24, 1985

Dear Bruce:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily available to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: Wilderness Equipment
Goynes Canoe Livery
Whitewater Experience
P.A.R Canoe Outfitters



Mr. Mike Barbee Wilderness Equipment 337 Town & Country Village Houston, Texas, 77024

Dear Mike:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily available to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: P.A.R. Canoe Outfitters
Goynes Canoe Livery
Whitewater Experience
Canoesport



Mr. Don Green Whitewater Experience 3835 Farnham Houston, Texas, 77098

Dear Don:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily available to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: P.A.R. Canoe Outfitters
Goynes Canoe Livery
Wilderness Equipment
Canoesport



Mr. Tom Goynes Goynes Canoe Livery Route 1, Box 558 Martindale, Texas 78655

Dear Tom:

In response to a great many inquiries made by our membership, The Houston Canoe Club is asking for your participation in obtaining informative brochures for distribution at our monthly meetings, beginning with our May meeting. We welcome all hand out literature from your equipment suppliers telling information on equipment for canoeing, kayaking, camping, backpacking and all related equipment.

We feel that you should be acknowledged for your participation so feel free to stamp your business location and telephone number on each piece of literature which you furnish.

All material from all merchants will be made readily available to all members present at each meeting. This is to be an ongoing effort and we would like a variety of literature at each meeting with new literature being added each month. Twenty-five to thirty pieces of each particular flyer should be sufficient.

Either bring your literature to our meeting or mail it to The Houston Canoe Club, P. O. Box 61588, Houston, Texas 77208-1588.

I thank you in advance for your continued support and participation in our Club.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis Recorder

AD:55

cc: P.A.R. Canoe Outfitters
Whitewater Experience
Wilderness Equipment
Canoesport

P. O. BOX 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fondé Recreation Center, Memorial Drive at Sabine